
Monthly Repor s award, and the winning group got pictures with the 
mayor. Overall, the Planning, Geography, and Environmental Studies Department’s students won 3 prizes at the 
City Studio in December 2023. 

Bachelor of Agricultural Science student Mwenda Dyck competed in the ‘Farmer’s Den’ competition at the Pacific 
Agricultural Show in the ‘seedlings’ category which was for students or recent graduates with emerging agricultural 
companies or ideas for an agri-business.  

Transforming Lives 

 

Building Community 

Dr. Cherie Enns, from the Planning, Geography, and Environmental Studies department is the co-Pl on the IDRC 
grant, and coordinator working with CHASI to host the Community Resilience in Pandemic Prevention event. 
Professor Salome Bukachi, a professor at the University of Nairobi's Department of Anthropology, Gender, and 
African Studies was the guest speaker for the event. The event held at The University of the Fraser Valley had over 
40 attendees virtually and 50 in person; it was an engaging and informative event. Videos and a PDF of the 
presentation were sent out to everyone who registered for a ticket for the event. A highlight to share is the One 


